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Putting this together took some time due to the amount of renumbering involved and
the fact that a Word document was submitted with additional changes that, I assumed,
were supposed to supersede what was in the other document.  I also had to address a
number of cross−references and provisions not addressed in the proposed rule.  Finally,
I also reviewed the comments on the rule provided by the Leg. Council staff and tried
to address or note their comments if they had not already been addressed.  Given all
of this, I would suggest reviewing the entire draft carefully and letting me know if
further changes are needed or if anything appears to have been missed or
misinterpreted.

I also intend to have mock chapters produced to show how they would look as amended,
which I can share and would also like to review myself.  I may have additional thoughts
or comments after doing that as well.

I am also happy to meet to discuss this draft in person if that would be of assistance.
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